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Abstract 

Computational thinking is being introduced as a core part of Computing curricula in schools in many 

countries. It is a fundamental skill set that students supposedly learn by studying Computer Science. 

Through our Computer Science for Fun project, we have been exploring ways to inspire and enthuse 

students about interdisciplinary Computer Science including computational thinking. 

In this talk, we demonstrate how computational thinking ideas can be introduced in a fun way using a 

mixture of ‘unplugged’ activities away from computers, including role-playing, magic tricks, games 

and puzzles. We explore how these activities can be used to introduce ideas such as: 

• algorithmic thinking (thinking of the solutions to problems as being algorithms), 

• abstraction (hiding details to make problem solving easier), 

• generalisation and pattern matching (using solutions for more than the original problem), 

• decomposition (breaking problems down in to simpler easier to solve parts), 

• evaluation (checking solutions do the right thing, do it fast enough and are usable), 

• and logical thinking. 

Our approach also helps emphasise that computational thinking is about problem solving for people, 

not just about technology. 

Supporting resources for teachers are available at www.teachinglondoncomputing.org and for 

students at www.cs4fn.org and at www.abitofcs4fn.org 
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